
 

 
11 June 2019 
 
 
Transition to the NZX Listing Rules    
 
 
 

T&G Global Limited (NZX: TGG) advises that it intends to comply with the NZX 
Listing Rules dated 1 January 2019 from 30 June 2019. 

 
 
Contact details regarding this announcement: 
 
 
Doug Bygrave 
Company Secretary 
Telephone: (09) 573 8899 
 


